
From: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
To: Priester, NicoleNicolePriester@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/8/2016 1:20:35 PM
Subject: Fwd: Holly...please see below

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:


From:  Jimmy LaRose <jimmy@jimmylarose.com>

Date:  July 8, 2016 at 12:36:36 PM EDT

To: "hollypisarik@gov.sc.gov" <hollypisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: Holly...please see below 

Holly, Ruth McCambridge is the editor of Nonprofit Quarterly. She sent me a quick note (see below) letting me 
know she would have her staff fix it.
 
Thank you, Jimmy
 
From: Ruth McCambridge [mailto:ruth@npqmag.org] 
 
Sent: Friday, July 8, 2016 12:31 PM
 
To: Jimmy LaRose <jimmy@jimmylarose.com>
 
Cc: Jason Schneiderman <jason@npqmag.org>
 
Subject: RE: Editor Ruth
 
I see how that mistake was made. The online editor will fix it and make a note at the bottom.
 
From: Jimmy LaRose [mailto:jimmy@jimmylarose.com] 
 
Sent: Friday, July 08, 2016 12:17 PM
 
To: Ruth McCambridge <ruth@npqmag.org>
 
Subject: Editor Ruth
 
Good Afternoon,
 
Ruth, my name is Jimmy LaRose and I serve the board of directors of National Association of Nonprofit 
Organizations & Executives (NANOE).
 
I just finished up a short phone call with one of your staff members named Joel.
 
Here’s why I’m writing you today. I received a communication from Governor Nikki Haley’s Office asking me to 
clarify a point with Nonprofit Quarterly regarding your recent article about NANOE. Governor Haley’s Office has 
sent a written letter to NANOE welcoming their Board of Governors to South Carolina. She is not however 
speaking at their event. I have been asked to share with you that clarification.
 
Sincerely Yours, Jimmy LaRose
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